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  Ignition! John Drury Clark,2018-05-23 This newly reissued debut book in the
Rutgers University Press Classics Imprint is the story of the search for a
rocket propellant which could be trusted to take man into space. This search
was a hazardous enterprise carried out by rival labs who worked against the
known laws of nature, with no guarantee of success or safety. Acclaimed
scientist and sci-fi author John Drury Clark writes with irreverent and
eyewitness immediacy about the development of the explosive fuels strong
enough to negate the relentless restraints of gravity. The resulting volume
is as much a memoir as a work of history, sharing a behind-the-scenes view of
an enterprise which eventually took men to the moon, missiles to the planets,
and satellites to outer space. A classic work in the history of science, and
described as “a good book on rocket stuff…that’s a really fun one” by SpaceX
founder Elon Musk, readers will want to get their hands on this influential
classic, available for the first time in decades.
  Head First Java Kathy Sierra,Bert Bates,2005-02-09 Learning a complex new
language is no easy task especially when it s an object-oriented computer
programming language like Java. You might think the problem is your brain. It
seems to have a mind of its own, a mind that doesn't always want to take in
the dry, technical stuff you're forced to study. The fact is your brain
craves novelty. It's constantly searching, scanning, waiting for something
unusual to happen. After all, that's the way it was built to help you stay
alive. It takes all the routine, ordinary, dull stuff and filters it to the
background so it won't interfere with your brain's real work--recording
things that matter. How does your brain know what matters? It's like the
creators of the Head First approach say, suppose you're out for a hike and a
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tiger jumps in front of you, what happens in your brain? Neurons fire.
Emotions crank up. Chemicals surge. That's how your brain knows. And that's
how your brain will learn Java. Head First Java combines puzzles, strong
visuals, mysteries, and soul-searching interviews with famous Java objects to
engage you in many different ways. It's fast, it's fun, and it's effective.
And, despite its playful appearance, Head First Java is serious stuff: a
complete introduction to object-oriented programming and Java. You'll learn
everything from the fundamentals to advanced topics, including threads,
network sockets, and distributed programming with RMI. And the new. second
edition focuses on Java 5.0, the latest version of the Java language and
development platform. Because Java 5.0 is a major update to the platform,
with deep, code-level changes, even more careful study and implementation is
required. So learning the Head First way is more important than ever. If
you've read a Head First book, you know what to expect--a visually rich
format designed for the way your brain works. If you haven't, you're in for a
treat. You'll see why people say it's unlike any other Java book you've ever
read. By exploiting how your brain works, Head First Java compresses the time
it takes to learn and retain--complex information. Its unique approach not
only shows you what you need to know about Java syntax, it teaches you to
think like a Java programmer. If you want to be bored, buy some other book.
But if you want to understand Java, this book's for you.
  Expert F# 2.0 Don Syme,Adam Granicz,Antonio Cisternino,2011-04-22 Expert F#
2.0 is about practical programming in a beautiful language that puts the
power and elegance of functional programming into the hands of professional
developers. In combination with .NET, F# achieves unrivaled levels of
programmer productivity and program clarity. Expert F# 2.0 is The
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authoritative guide to F# by the inventor of F# A comprehensive reference of
F# concepts, syntax, and features A treasury of expert F# techniques for
practical, real-world programming F# isn't just another functional
programming language. It's a general-purpose language ideal for real-world
development. F# seamlessly integrates functional, imperative, and object-
oriented programming styles so you can flexibly and elegantly solve any
programming problem. Whatever your background, you’ll find that F# is easy to
learn, fun to use, and extraordinarily powerful. F# will change the way you
think about–and go about–programming. Written by F#'s inventor and two major
contributors to its development, Expert F# 2.0 is the authoritative,
comprehensive, and in-depth guide to the language and its use. Designed to
help others become experts, the first part of the book quickly yet carefully
describes the F# language. The second part then shows how to use F# elegantly
for a wide variety of practical programming tasks. The world's foremost
experts in F# show you how to program in F# the way they do!
  Geospatial Thinking Marco Painho,Maribel Yasmina Santos,Hardy
Pundt,2010-07-20 For the fourth consecutive year, the Association of
Geographic Infor- tion Laboratories for Europe (AGILE) promoted the edition
of a book with the collection of the scientific papers that were submitted as
full-papers to the AGILE annual international conference. Those papers went
through a th competitive review process. The 13 AGILE conference call for fu-
papers of original and unpublished fundamental scientific research resulted
in 54 submissions, of which 21 were accepted for publication in this - lume
(acceptance rate of 39%). Published in the Springer Lecture Notes in
Geoinformation and Car- th graphy, this book is associated to the 13 AGILE
Conference on G- graphic Information Science, held in 2010 in Guimarães,
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Portugal, under the title “Geospatial Thinking”. The efficient use of
geospatial information and related technologies assumes the knowledge of
concepts that are fundamental components of Geospatial Thinking, which is
built on reasoning processes, spatial conc- tualizations, and representation
methods. Geospatial Thinking is associated with a set of cognitive skills
consisting of several forms of knowledge and cognitive operators used to
transform, combine or, in any other way, act on that same knowledge. The
scientific papers published in this volume cover an important set of topics
within Geoinformation Science, including: Representation and Visualisation of
Geographic Phenomena; Spatiotemporal Data Analysis; Geo-Collaboration,
Participation, and Decision Support; Semantics of Geoinformation and
Knowledge Discovery; Spatiotemporal Modelling and Reasoning; and Web
Services, Geospatial Systems and Real-time Appli- tions.
  Spring Integration in Action Iwein Fuld,Jonas Partner,Mark Fisher,Marius
Bogoevici,2012-09-18 Summary Spring Integration in Action is a hands-on guide
to Spring-based messaging and integration. After addressing the core
messaging patterns, such as those used in transformation and routing, the
book turns to the adapters that enable integration with external systems.
Readers will explore real-world enterprise integration scenarios using JMS,
Web Services, file systems, and email. They will also learn about Spring
Integration's support for working with XML. The book concludes with a
practical guide to advanced topics such as concurrency, performance, system-
management, and monitoring. The book features a foreword by Rod Johnson,
Founder of the Spring Network. About the Technology Spring Integration
extends the Spring Framework to support the patterns described in Gregor
Hohpe and Bobby Woolf's Enterprise Integration Patterns. Like the Spring
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Framework itself, it focuses on developer productivity, making it easier to
build, test, and maintain enterprise integration solutions. About the Book
Spring Integration in Action is an introduction and guide to enterprise
integration and messaging using the Spring Integration framework. The book
starts off by reviewing core messaging patterns, such as those used in
transformation and routing. It then drills down into real-world enterprise
integration scenarios using JMS, Web Services, filesystems, email, and more.
You'll find an emphasis on testing, along with practical coverage of topics
like concurrency, scheduling, system management, and monitoring. This book is
accessible to developers who know Java. Experience with Spring and EIP is
helpful but not assumed. Purchase of the print book comes with an offer of a
free PDF, ePub, and Kindle eBook from Manning. Also available is all code
from the book. What's Inside Realistic examples Expert advice from Spring
Integration creators Detailed coverage of Spring Integration 2 features About
the Authors Mark Fisher is the Spring Integration founder and project lead.
Jonas Partner, Marius Bogoevici, and Iwein Fuld have all been project
committers and are recognized experts on Spring and Spring Integration. Table
of Contents PART 1 BACKGROUND Introduction to Spring Integration Enterprise
integration fundamentals 24 PART 2 MESSAGING Messages and channels Message
Endpoints Getting down to business Go beyond sequential processing: routing
and filtering Splitting and aggregating messages PART 3 INTEGRATING SYSTEMS
Handling messages with XML payloads Spring Integration and the Java Message
Service Email-based integration Filesystem integration Spring Integration and
web services Chatting and tweeting PART 4 ADVANCED TOPICS Monitoring and
management Managing scheduling and concurrency Batch applications and
enterprise integration Scaling messaging applications with OSGi Testing
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  Foundations of Security Christoph Kern,Anita Kesavan,Neil
Daswani,2007-05-11 Software developers need to worry about security as never
before. They need clear guidance on safe coding practices, and that’s exactly
what this book delivers. The book does not delve deep into theory, or rant
about the politics of security. Instead, it clearly and simply lays out the
most common threats that programmers need to defend against. It then shows
programmers how to make their defense. The book takes a broad focus, ranging
over SQL injection, worms and buffer overflows, password security, and more.
It sets programmers on the path towards successfully defending against the
entire gamut of security threats that they might face.
  Characterisation of Bulk Solids Don McGlinchey,2009-02-12 Handling of
powders and bulk solids is a critical industrial technology across a broad
spectrum of industries, from minerals processing to bulk and fine chemicals,
and the food and pharmaceutical industries, yet is rarely found in the
curricula of engineering or chemistry departments. With contributions from
leading authors in their respective fields, Characterisation of Bulk Solids
provides the reader with a sound understanding of the techniques, importance
and application of particulate materials characterisation. It covers the
fundamental characteristics of individual particles and bulk particulate
materials, and includes discussion of a wide range of measurement techniques,
and the use of material characteristics in design and industrial practice.
The reader will then be in a better position to diagnose solids handling and
processing problems in industry, and to deal with experts and equipment
suppliers from an informed standpoint. Written for post-graduate engineers,
chemical scientists and technologists at all stages of their industrial
career, the book will also serve as an ideal primer in any of the specialist
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areas to inform further study.
  You Don't Know JS: Async & Performance Kyle Simpson,2015-02-23 No matter
how much experience you have with JavaScript, odds are you don’t fully
understand the language. As part of the You Don’t Know JS series, this
concise yet in-depth guide focuses on new asynchronous features and
performance techniques—including Promises, generators, and Web Workers—that
let you create sophisticated single-page web applications and escape callback
hell in the process. Like other books in this series, You Don’t Know JS:
Async & Performance dives into trickier parts of the language that many
JavaScript programmers simply avoid. Armed with this knowledge, you can
become a true JavaScript master. With this book you will: Explore old and new
JavaScript methods for handling asynchronous programming Understand how
callbacks let third parties control your program’s execution Address the
inversion of control issue with JavaScript Promises Use generators to express
async flow in a sequential, synchronous-looking fashion Tackle program-level
performance with Web Workers, SIMD, and asm.js Learn valuable resources and
techniques for benchmarking and tuning your expressions and statements
  Cloud Computing and Software Services Syed A. Ahson,Mohammad
Ilyas,2010-07-19 Whether you're already in the cloud, or determining whether
or not it makes sense for your organization, Cloud Computing and Software
Services: Theory and Techniques provides the technical understanding needed
to develop and maintain state-of-the-art cloud computing and software
services. From basic concepts and recent research findings to fut
  Business Process Management Design Guide: Using IBM Business Process
Manager Dr. Ali Arsanjani,Nakul Bharade,Magnus Borgenstrand,Philipp Schume,J.
Keith Wood,Vyacheslav Zheltonogov,IBM Redbooks,2015-04-27 IBM® Business



9

Process Manager (IBM BPM) is a comprehensive business process management
(BPM) suite that provides visibility and management of your business
processes. IBM BPM supports the whole BPM lifecycle approach: Discover and
document Plan Implement Deploy Manage Optimize Process owners and business
owners can use this solution to engage directly in the improvement of their
business processes. IBM BPM excels in integrating role-based process design,
and provides a social BPM experience. It enables asset sharing and creating
versions through its Process Center. The Process Center acts as a unified
repository, making it possible to manage changes to the business processes
with confidence. IBM BPM supports a wide range of standards for process
modeling and exchange. Built-in analytics and search capabilities help to
further improve and optimize the business processes. This IBM Redbooks®
publication provides valuable information for project teams and business
people that are involved in projects using IBM BPM. It describes the
important design decisions that you face as a team. These decisions
invariably have an effect on the success of your project. These decisions
range from the more business-centric decisions, such as which should be your
first process, to the more technical decisions, such as solution analysis and
architectural considerations.
  The Birth and Growth of the Royal New Zealand Navy Jack S. Harker,2001 A
comprehensive account of the naval history of New Zealand and the RNZN's role
in the Second World War.
  High-Performance Modelling and Simulation for Big Data Applications Joanna
Kołodziej,Horacio González-Vélez,2019-03-25 This open access book was
prepared as a Final Publication of the COST Action IC1406 “High-Performance
Modelling and Simulation for Big Data Applications (cHiPSet)“ project. Long
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considered important pillars of the scientific method, Modelling and
Simulation have evolved from traditional discrete numerical methods to
complex data-intensive continuous analytical optimisations. Resolution,
scale, and accuracy have become essential to predict and analyse natural and
complex systems in science and engineering. When their level of abstraction
raises to have a better discernment of the domain at hand, their
representation gets increasingly demanding for computational and data
resources. On the other hand, High Performance Computing typically entails
the effective use of parallel and distributed processing units coupled with
efficient storage, communication and visualisation systems to underpin
complex data-intensive applications in distinct scientific and technical
domains. It is then arguably required to have a seamless interaction of High
Performance Computing with Modelling and Simulation in order to store,
compute, analyse, and visualise large data sets in science and engineering.
Funded by the European Commission, cHiPSet has provided a dynamic trans-
European forum for their members and distinguished guests to openly discuss
novel perspectives and topics of interests for these two communities. This
cHiPSet compendium presents a set of selected case studies related to
healthcare, biological data, computational advertising, multimedia, finance,
bioinformatics, and telecommunications.
  Strategies for e-Business Tawfik Jelassi,Francisco J. Martínez-
López,2020-06-28 This is the fourth edition of a unique textbook that
provides extensive coverage of the evolution, the current state, and the
practice of e-business strategies. It provides a solid introduction to
understanding e-business and e-commerce by combining fundamental concepts and
application models with practice-based case studies. An ideal classroom



11

companion for business schools, the authors use their extensive knowledge to
show how corporate strategy can imbibe and thrive by adopting vibrant e-
business frameworks with proper tools. Students will gain a thorough
knowledge of developing electronic and mobile commerce strategies and the
methods to deal with these issues and challenges.
  Digital Libraries and Archives Maristella Agosti,Floriana Esposito,Carlo
Meghini,Nicola Orio,2011-12-07 This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed
proceedings of the 7th Italian Research Conference on Digital Libraries held
in Pisa, Italy, in January 2011. The 20 revised full papers presented were
carefully reviewed and cover topics of interest such as system
interoperability and data integration; formal and methodological foundations
of digital libraries; semantic web and linked data for digital libraries;
multilingual information access; digital library infrastructures; metadata
creation and management; search engines for digital library systems;
evaluation and log data; handling audio/visual and non-traditional objects;
user interfaces and visualization; digital library quality.
  Ontology Matching Jérôme Euzenat,Pavel Shvaiko,2013-11-08 Ontologies tend
to be found everywhere. They are viewed as the silver bullet for many
applications, such as database integration, peer-to-peer systems, e-commerce,
semantic web services, or social networks. However, in open or evolving
systems, such as the semantic web, different parties would, in general, adopt
different ontologies. Thus, merely using ontologies, like using XML, does not
reduce heterogeneity: it just raises heterogeneity problems to a higher
level. Euzenat and Shvaiko’s book is devoted to ontology matching as a
solution to the semantic heterogeneity problem faced by computer systems.
Ontology matching aims at finding correspondences between semantically
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related entities of different ontologies. These correspondences may stand for
equivalence as well as other relations, such as consequence, subsumption, or
disjointness, between ontology entities. Many different matching solutions
have been proposed so far from various viewpoints, e.g., databases,
information systems, and artificial intelligence. The second edition of
Ontology Matching has been thoroughly revised and updated to reflect the most
recent advances in this quickly developing area, which resulted in more than
150 pages of new content. In particular, the book includes a new chapter
dedicated to the methodology for performing ontology matching. It also covers
emerging topics, such as data interlinking, ontology partitioning and
pruning, context-based matching, matcher tuning, alignment debugging, and
user involvement in matching, to mention a few. More than 100 state-of-the-
art matching systems and frameworks were reviewed. With Ontology Matching,
researchers and practitioners will find a reference book that presents
currently available work in a uniform framework. In particular, the work and
the techniques presented in this book can be equally applied to database
schema matching, catalog integration, XML schema matching and other related
problems. The objectives of the book include presenting (i) the state of the
art and (ii) the latest research results in ontology matching by providing a
systematic and detailed account of matching techniques and matching systems
from theoretical, practical and application perspectives.
  Computational Intelligence in Pattern Recognition Asit Kumar Das,Janmenjoy
Nayak,Bighnaraj Naik,Soumi Dutta,Danilo Pelusi,2020-02-19 This book features
high-quality research papers presented at the 2nd International Conference on
Computational Intelligence in Pattern Recognition (CIPR 2020), held at the
Institute of Engineering and Management, Kolkata, West Bengal, India, on 4–5
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January 2020. It includes practical development experiences in various areas
of data analysis and pattern recognition, focusing on soft computing
technologies, clustering and classification algorithms, rough set and fuzzy
set theory, evolutionary computations, neural science and neural network
systems, image processing, combinatorial pattern matching, social network
analysis, audio and video data analysis, data mining in dynamic environments,
bioinformatics, hybrid computing, big data analytics and deep learning. It
also provides innovative solutions to the challenges in these areas and
discusses recent developments.
  Expert F# 4.0 Don Syme,Adam Granicz,Antonio Cisternino,2015-12-31 Learn
from F#'s inventor to become an expert in the latest version of this powerful
programming language so you can seamlessly integrate functional, imperative,
object-oriented, and query programming style flexibly and elegantly to solve
any programming problem. Expert F# 4.0 will help you achieve unrivaled levels
of programmer productivity and program clarity across multiple platforms
including Windows, Linux, Android, OSX, and iOS as well as HTML5 and GPUs. F#
4.0 is a mature, open source, cross-platform, functional-first programming
language which empowers users and organizations to tackle complex computing
problems with simple, maintainable, and robust code. Expert F# 4.0 is: A
comprehensive guide to the latest version of F# by the inventor of the
language A treasury of F# techniques for practical problem-solving An in-
depth case book of F# applications and F# 4.0 concepts, syntax, and features
Written by F#'s inventor and two major F# community members, Expert F# 4.0 is
a comprehensive and in-depth guide to the language and its use. Designed to
help others become experts, the book quickly yet carefully describes the
paradigms supported by F# language, and then shows how to use F# elegantly
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for a practical web, data, parallel and analytical programming tasks. The
world's experts in F# show you how to program in F# the way they do!
  Grid Computing Nikolaos P. Preve,2011-06-23 This book presents research
from many of the major projects involved in the emerging global grid
infrastructure. With a particular focus on the practical advantages and
applications of grid computing – including real case studies – the book
provides an in-depth study of grid technology for a wide range of different
needs. Topics: examines a remote instrumentation infrastructure, and a
methodology to support e-science applications on e-infrastructures; describes
the GEMS storage system, and pipeline workflows for optimizing end-to-end
performance in wide-area networks; investigates semantic grid system
architecture, social grid agents, and monitoring platforms designed for
large-scale distributed systems; explores job control using service-level
agreements; introduces the Composable Services Architecture for dynamic
service provisioning, and the semantically driven communication middleware
platform, Phoenix; discusses the PhyloGrid application, and a numerical
simulation performed using grid computing.
  Communities and Technologies 2007 Charles Steinfield,Brian T. Pentland,Mark
Ackerman,Noshir Contractor,2010-05-27 This book covers the relationship
between information and communication technologies (ICTs) and communities –
both physical and virtual. Community technology applications are studied in
many contexts. The book demonstrates the dynamic and interdisciplinary nature
of evolving communities and technologies scholarship.
  Effective Oracle by Design Thomas Kyte,2003-09-12 Tom Kyte of Oracle
Magazine’s “Ask Tom” column has written the definitive guide to designing and
building high-performance, scalable Oracle applications. The book covers
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schema design, SQL and PL/SQL, tables and indexes, and much more. From the
exclusive publisher of Oracle Press books, this is a must-have resource for
all Oracle developers and DBAs.
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